
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please keep this bulletin over the Christmas 
Holiday period while the Office is closed. 



If you are new to St John’s or visiting with 
us, we  welcome you to our service.       

During the Christmas Holiday period Hall bookings can be directed to Sue 

Staveley Phone: 027 282 7275

Upcoming Speakers 

27th December - John 

3rd January - Janice  

10th, 17th & 24th January -  John 

31st January - Wayne 

Giving Envelopes for 2021 

are on the foyer  

table. 

Annual Leave

The office will be closed from 25th December and reopens 18th January 
2021. Staff are on leave from 28th  December with 
John returning to work on 5th January and Wayne 
and Marty on   26th January 2021. 

Rosters 27th December 3rd January 2021 10th January  

Door Jean & Wayne Jenny N. & Cathy Jenny N. & Cathy 

Lawns Roger Andrew C. Roger 

Intercession Janice Kaiwai Michelle 

Cleaning Volunteer needed  Sue  Sue 

Computer Myron  Myron  Myron  

Sound Conal/Jemma Conal Jemma 

Tea Jan Joy Jan 

Birthday Prayers Cathy  Sue Lorraine 

Church Lunch Back in Feb 2021 Back in Feb 2021 Back in Feb 2021 

Communion Janice 

17th January  

Jenny N. & Cathy 

 Sue 

Cathy & Myron 

Jemma 

Maria 

Darren 

Cathy 

Back in Feb 2021 

24th January  

Jenny N. & Cathy 

Peter 

Janice 

Cathy & Myron 

Jemma 

Conal 

Marion 

 Sue 

Back in Feb 2021 

Check out our updated     

website! It looks great.


